
The video recording of the Architectural Committee meeting of April 25, 2023, which was held 
on the Zoom platform, is not available. Owing to a miscommunication between the City and 
Zoom beyond the control of the Historical Commission, the recording was erased in error by 
Zoom from its cloud servers and is unable to be retrieved. The Historical Commission is working 
to expedite finalization of the Architectural Committee’s meeting minutes and will post them on 
the website as soon as possible. 


